
INT. CAR - DAY

Reed drives as off/on rain streaks the windows.

LANE
This is gonna be one long car ride if you 
don't let go a some of that negative 
energy you're hangin' onto so tight.

Reed stares ahead at the road.

LANE (CONT’D)
Just sayin'.

REED
I can't believe he did this to me.

LANE
To you? Not sure that you really entered 
into the equation.

REED
What do you mean? I was the one he --

LANE
You were the one who just happened to 
need something when he decided he needed 
something else. Don't make no sense to 
yell at the ocean just cause the tide 
rises on your sand castle.

REED
Great. Aphorisms from the unwashed. 
There's the title of your book.

LANE
Hey! I showered. Can't start the day 
without cleaning the temple.

REED
Apparently your clothes aren't part of 
the temple.

LANE
Damn, Lane. Gotta keep it real. One thing 
you learn real quick in Vice is the one 
smell that you don't want to be wearing - 
is soap.

REED
You're not working Vice anymore. And the 
smell of soap can go a long way to making 
some murder scenes a lot more tolerable.
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LANE
Fine. Point taken. (beat) Not sure my 
wardrobe is really what's eating at you.

REED
Well it's not helping.

LANE
Doubt it's the Captain either.

REED
Really?

LANE
Are you telling me there's nothing you 
could have done different that wouldn't 
have effected an alternative outcome?

REED
You were there. I could barely get two 
words out --

LANE
Not at the station, Reed. Before you got 
there. This morning. Yesterday. Sometime 
in your life leading up to that moment.

REED
The Marwich case didn't even come up 
until ATF sent that file over. What was I 
supposed to do? Sit on it?

LANE
You're missing the big picture compadre. 
I'm just saying that, perhaps had you 
made a little more effort to get in sync 
with el capitan before today, he wouldn't 
have been so quick to show you the door. 
It's a long road that leads us to every 
right now.
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